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In this folder, you will find screen prints of the FSW Student of Concern website.  The Student of Concern website is your one stop resource for guidance on how to handle a variety of student issues.  To see the additional website content, or to report a concern, please visit the website directly at http://www.fsw.edu/studentofconcern.

If after review of the website, you are unsure of which referral source to use, or how to proceed, please do not hesitate to contact me.  If you are dealing with a student of concern, I am here to help.  You may report your concern through the various resources on the Student of Concern website, by calling me at 941-637-5678, by emailing me at cgilfert@fsw.edu, or by stopping by my office (J125).

Christy Gilfert, PhD
Charlotte Campus Dean
Student Affairs & Academic Services
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